
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/14/2020 6:00:00 AM

First name: Kaden

Last name: Hart

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: The Mining Project permitting the reopening of the south fork of the main salmon to be mined is

unacceptable. This part of the river runs into many different parts of the river and can help control the

temperature, height, and many other factors of many different sectors of the river. Permitting mining could ruin

the environment and potentially even poison the waters.

 

 

 

I am officially against the vote to allow mining at and around the south fork of the main salmon in Idaho.

 

 

 

Thank you in advance,

 

 

 

Kaden Hart from Saratoga Springs, Utah

 

[Attachment: Photo of rafting]


